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The Kansas Police Administrators’ Seminar 
(KPAS) is designed for new chiefs and department 
administrators plus senior officers and supervisors 
who are preparing themselves for chief or other 
upper level police administrative positions.  KPAS 
provides instruction in the “basics” of managing a 
department and its employees, with real world 
problems and decision-making that a chief of police 
confronts daily.  The subjects discussed are not the 
usual law enforcement subjects.  As a chief or 
administrator of a police department ... you use 
everything you know to do your job.  KPAS is 
designed to add to that experience and knowledge 
base to help you do your job better. 
 

	
  

 Application 
Applicants should be a chief of police or member of 
a police department’s command staff responsible for 
administrative level policy/decision-making.  In 
addition to a completed application, applicants must 
submit a one-page, typed resume describing their 
work experience, educational background, law 
enforcement training background, reason for 
applying for this seminar, and their future career 
plans in law enforcement.  Class size is limited to 
24.  If the number of applicants exceeds 24, 
applicants will be selected based on criteria 
developed by the KACP Training Committee.   

Please do not send any money with your 
application.  You will receive confirmation of 
your reservation in this seminar by mail.  Then 
your $200 registration fee will be due to the 
KACP by the beginning of class.  Meals at 
KLETC, room accommodations, and training 
expenses are underwritten by KACP and 
KLETC. 
 
All other expenses are the responsibility of 
attendees.  Attendees must stay on the KLETC 
campus due to the intensity of the training.  
Successful applicants should be prepared for 
extended evening sessions and after-hours 
homework assignments.   
	
  
Completed applications and a one-page resume 
should be mailed to and received by KLETC no later 
than May 1, 2015.  Please mail to: 
 

Mark Damitio 
Deputy Assistant Director 
Kansas Law Enforcement Training Center 
PO Box 647 
Hutchinson, Kansas 67504-0647 
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